
Victoria Park Primary Academy 

 
Happy New Year!  
We hope you all had a great break and are ready for a challeng-
ing term.  There are now around 14 school weeks until SATs so 
your children will be working really hard to gain the best levels 
possible.  We will support your children in school and do every-
thing we can.  You will need to ensure they complete their 
homework, come to school every day and have a good night’s 
sleep.  Remember we are all on the ‘same team’ — we all want 
your child to do the best they can! 

 
Reading 
We will be looking at a range of stories, poetry, non 
fiction and fiction texts and answering a variety of 
questions about them. The pupils will also have  
access to a RM books online. 
 

Writing 
Each week the pupils will be completing a Big Write on a  
specific writing genre. In turn,  a selection of their best pieces 
of work will be put towards creating a writing portfolio. This  
portfolio will count towards your child’s final level for English 
so it is important that they try their hardest at all times. 
Numeracy 
In Maths, we will be looking carefully at + - x and 
÷ and using our knowledge of these operations to 
complete various calculations and word problems. 
We will also be revising all aspects of mathematics 
including fractions, percentages and measures 

amongst many other concepts. 

 

“Celebrate Diversity, Commit to Excellence” 

Reading  
Please listen to your child read at home 
as much as possible! Reading books will 
be changed regularly. 
Remember you can use your local  
library to ensure your child has a broad 
reading experience.    

                             
                   Homework 

Maths and English homework will be sent home on Fridays as 
well as a Flipped Learning tasks. Your child will also be  
required to take home their laptops and complete ongoing  
revision tasks. 
 
Spelling and times table tests will take place each week so 
please ensure that your child is completing regular revision. 
Please help your child to learn their spellings at home by  
revising the words in their log books, spelling them and writing 
them down.  
 

P.E 
This term we will be taking part in invasion 
games and fitness in our P.E lessons. 
 
Please make sure your child’s kit is in school 
every Wednesday and Friday 

Our Creative Curriculum Topic this term is : 
 Goblins and Ghouls 

We will be focusing on the film  
Spiderwick and completing a range of tasks using 

this as a stimulus.  
 

 

Don’t forget that your child can access 

range of educational software such as 

Bug Club, Manga High, MyMaths, 

Mathletics and the class website, 

where a variety of revision resources 

are available. 
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